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7TH January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Year 6 – Activity Days – Monday & Tuesday 5th & 6th June 2023 

 

We are proposing for Year 6 to take part in two activity fun days on the 5th June at our school and 6th June 

2023 at St Mary’s Primary School in Lowestoft. The event will be run by an Outdoor Education Company 

and the children will be able to take part in the following activities over two days: - 

 

Climbing, Laser Tag, Skateboarding, Team Challenges, Aero ball, Construction Challenge & Archery. 

 

The children will depart school after registration on the 6th June 2023 for St Mary’s in Lowestoft and 

return to school before the end of the normal school day.  

 

The children will need a packed lunch for both days, water bottles, PE kit, sunhats and suntan lotion.  

We are able to provide school packed lunches for this trip and these must be booked on Select no later 

than 7.30 am on Wednesday 24th May 2023. This allows the kitchen to organise the correct quantities 

of resources. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £58.00 for these 2 activity days which includes the cost of the 

activities and the coach. Payment can be made in 4 instalments of £14.50 or in full. If we do not receive 

sufficient contributions we may need to cancel this visit as we are unable to fund it from the school budget. 

 

We request that you go on to Wisepay onto the Trips & Visits icon to make a voluntary donation and give 

permission for your child to take part in this visit.  

 

The deadline for online permission and a voluntary donation is no later than 9.00 am on Wednesday 

24th May 2023.  Please note by checking this item out you are giving permission for your child 

to attend. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr J. Burrell 

Yr 6 Class Teacher  
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